
CITY OF SUTTER CREEK
CHAPTER UPDATE
TENTATIVE AGREEMENT REACHED
AUGUST 1, 2022

Scan the QR code to sign up to receive
text updates from SEIU Local 1021. Stay
informed about what’s going on from
your union’s perspective.

SIGN UP FOR TEXT UPDATES!

WHAT’S IN IT

We did it. By coming together as a union, we manage to
reach a tentative agreement with the City of Sutter Creek
management. Our one-year contract will include a five-
percent rise in cost-of-living adjustment and a $100
increase by the employer to medical, from $1,798 to $1,898.
There will also be a change in language on boot allowance
to include supplies and repairs and a side letter saying weto include supplies and repairs and a side letter saying we
will get an additional five percent if we work out of our
classification.

Your bargaining team recommends a yes vote on the
tentative agreement. Voting will take place in person
next Thursday, August 4, 2022. More details will be
forthcoming early next week.

Questions? Contact your field representative, Cheryl Hicks,Questions? Contact your field representative, Cheryl Hicks,
at (209) 817-3572 or cheryl.hicks@seiu1021.org.


